4/ Foundation Trust

15" April 2010

H.E. Ban Ki-moon
Secretary-General
United Nations
New York, NY 10017
USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

Eden Foundation Trust
Level 1, 47 Bridge St
NELSON

New Zealand

Tel: +64 (0)3 548 4431
Fax: +64 (0)3 974 9820

email: info@edenfoundationtrust.com
web: www.edenfoundationtrust.com

| am pleased to confirm that the Eden Foundation Trust supports the ten principles of the Global Compact
with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption.

With this communication, we express our intent to advance those principles within our sphere of influence.
We are committed to making the Global Compact and its principles part of the strategy, culture and day-to-
day operations of our company, and to engaging in collaborative projects which advance the broader
development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Millennium Development Goals.

The Eden Foundation Trust will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the

general public.

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the annual submission of a
Communication on Progress (COP) that describes our company’s efforts to implement the ten principles.

We support public accountability and transparency, and therefore commit to report on progress within one
year of joining the Global Compact, and annually thereafter according to the Global Compact COP policy.

We also pledge to take part in the activities of the UN Global Compact where appropriate and feasible —
through, for instance, participation in Country/Local Networks, involvement in specialized initiatives and
workstreams, engagement in partnership projects, and reviewing and providing commentary to

participating companies on their Communications on Progress.

Sincerely

Matthew Winstone
Chairman of the Board of Trustees

Eden Foundation Trust



